
 

CALL FOR COMMENTS: 

APPLICATIONS FOR RENEWAL OF LIQUOR LICENCE FOR 2024 
IN TERMS OF SECTION 64 OF THE WESTERN CAPE LIQUOR ACT, 2008 (THE ACT) 

 
 

DATE OF PUBLICATION: 03 AUGUST 2023 

COMMENT DEADLINE: 10 AUGUST 2023 
 

 

The WCLA received the following application for renewal of a liquor licence. The licensed premises is not 

capable of automatic renewal for 2024. The licensee have failed to comply with the conditions of their 

licence, the Act and/or a compliance notice and are therefore required to  apply for the renewal of 

the licence. 

 
The licensee must apply in the prescribed form for the renewal of the licence by no later than 30 September 

2023. If the licensee make application after 30 September 2023 but before 31 December 2023, the licensee 

may apply in writing to the Liquor Licensing Tribunal for condonation of late submission of the application. 

 
Click here for more details about this process. 

 

Area Premises Premises Address Licence No Licence Type 

Caledon 

 

 

Simon’s Tavern 

 

 

56 Sterling Street, Caledon 

 

 

WCP/029007 

 

 

Consumption 

On 

 

Oudtshoorn Taphuis (Pty) Ltd  1685 & 1686 Oudtshoorn, Unie 

Street, Oudtshoorn, 6625 

WCP/028444 Consumption 

Off  

 

The WCLA calls on communities affected by any of the licensed premises on this list to submit comments 

(from an individual or organisation) for or against the granting of the application for renewal of the liquor 

licence. 

 

Comments should include: 

1. Name & address of licensed premises 

2. Commentor’s name, address, contact numbers and ID / registration number (information will 

be handled with privacy in line with the Protection of Personal Information Act) 

3. Full reasons for comments, based on facts with dates, times and examples of incidents 

4. Supporting evidence where possible (photos, video etc.) 

 
Submit comments in writing via email or at the WCLA office: 

liquor.enquiries@wcla.gov.za or 3rd Floor, Sunbel Building, 3 Old Paarl Road, Bellville, 7530. 

 

Deadline for comments: 10 August 2023. 
 

 

https://www.wcla.gov.za/sites/default/files/2023-08/Guide%20to%20Section%2064%20Renewal%20Process%20-%20Reviewed.pdf
mailto:liquor.enquiries@wcla.gov.za
https://goo.gl/maps/TQgnMpGEEih7vr26A

